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Monday 24th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Year 5 theatre trip – Lion King, Lyceum Theatre, London 
 
We are very excited to announce that we have secured tickets for next year’s Year 5 to 

see the Lion King at the Lyceum Theatre in London on Wednesday, 16th October 2024, 

where the children will experience the magic of a live performance.  

 

The cost of the visit is £47, which covers transport (via coach) and admission. As you 

can see this is excellent value for tickets to the theatre and promises to be an excellent 

afternoon, which we hope all students will take full advantage of. In order to secure 

your child’s place, an initial payment of £11.75 would need to be paid via School Money 

by 15th July, with the following three payments due on 15th August, 15th September and 

15th October. We would like all pupils to attend, so if you feel that you need any financial 

support with this trip then please speak with a member of SLT. 

 

Throughout the year, pupils will study a range of concepts related to live performance 

across their Art and History lessons and therefore it is advantageous for your 

son/daughter to attend.  

 

In terms of travel arrangements, we will be leaving school at 9:00am to arrive for the 

matinee performance. Pupils will be having a packed lunch outside on the day. Please 

could you indicate whether your child will require a packed lunch provided by the 

school. All pupils will be back at school by approximately 7.30pm (traffic dependent).  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Year 5 teachers 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
My child ______________________________________________________ in class ___________________________ 

              Will bring their own packed lunch 

             Will need the school to provide a packed lunch 
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